	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF December, 2006 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --   5 Schools  3 Principals 2 Superintendents 1 Guidance

	

	                             Galesburg - T              Freeport - P               Paw Paw - P              

                             Warren – G,P,S           Williamsfield - S,T

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 0

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 4

	

	· FCAE Staff Meeting – Ron Reische Residence – Springfield, IL
· Delabar EFE System Ag Curriculum Approval Meeting – Coconuts – Monmouth, IL

· FCAE Staff Meeting – PAQ Interactive – Monticello, IL

· mAGic Kit Conference Call

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Continuous work on Machines mAGic Kit

· Other various office duties
· Continued Ag Program start-up contact with Warren, Stockton & Freeport schools
· Curriculum sequence work for Williamsfield & Freeport School Districts

· Graduate Survey summary report 

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 1181

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	With the work on the Machines mAGic kit beginning to wrap up, I am looking forward to Section Winter Meetings and On-Site assistance that January brings. The correction process to the mAGic kits is a very tedious task, but one that is very important and I feel will prove to be worth while in the long run. Working with the three school districts on new ag programs has been exciting and frustrating at the same time. Having been removed from one school board meeting’s agenda four times, the principal has decided for another approach, which I am very excited for. Currently we are advertising for a teacher at one start-up school and registering students for agriculture classes at the other. If they get a teacher hired at the first, then they’ll consider registering students for classes, and if they get enough students to register for classes at the later, then that school will consider hiring an Ag teacher. Nothing like having one school put the cart before the horse and the other buy a cart without a horse! Hopefully all will work out and District 1 will have three new programs in one year. We have to stay positive right!


